
 

 

 

 

IIS/CIR/049/2022-2023 

20/10/2022 

    

Dear Parents, 

“Greetings from IIS Family” 

 

 

Kindly be informed the school has revised the Friday dispersal timing for KG – XII w.e.f  21/10/2022. 

In lieu with this parents are requested to note, the school will be dispersing 20 minutes earlier. The 

buses will be dispersed from the school sharp at 11.05 am and OT gates will be opened sharp at 11.10 

am. Rest of the guidelines for dispersal remains the same.  

 
Stay safe and healthy! 

 

 

 


